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SOUTH COAST CYCLING 

  
            

Silent Auction
BMC Polo Shirt 
signed by all the TDU BMC team members 

Place your bid by email 
: email@southcoastcycling.org.au 
with Subject line : Auction 

Funds raised will go towards junior track racing  
The auction will be concluded @ the John 
Venturi Road Race 25th June 2011 
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Thermal tops Long Sleeve made
With full length zip and no yellow band

green /blue sleeves – le
To Oder send an email to the c

 
 
 
 
 
   
Newsletter April 2011 

l     secretary@southcoastcycling.org.au
      southcoastcycling.org.au

 

AGM 
15 April 
7:30pm   

Trott Park Neighbourhood 
Centre 

34 Hessing Crescent 
Trott Park SA 5158 

 

 
 

 
 

 in Roubaix fabric - $125 
 across the sleeve – option of 
t us know your preference 

lub with size & preference in colour  
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